
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/25/2016 12:40:43 PM
Subject: Fwd: I wanted to give you a heads up

Attachments: mx450n@scsenate gov_20160322_145834.pdf
ATT00001.htm

Letter from Dem Senators to FNS requesting they deny our E&T waiver request.


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Derrick, Barbara" <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>

Date:  March 25, 2016 at 12:36:20 PM EDT

To: "DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov" <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: I wanted to give you a heads up

David,  My glasses fell in elevator shaft and I am blind without them.  I apologize for not sending 
this last night-just got glasses to read it.  Barbara 
 

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Gillum, Amber" <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
 
Date:  March 24, 2016 at 6:39:47 PM EDT
 
To: "Alford, Susan" <Susan.Alford@dss.sc.gov>
 
Cc: "Meacham, Joan" <Joan.Meacham@dss.sc.gov>, "Wingo, Karen" <Karen.Wingo@dss.
sc.gov>, "Derrick, Barbara" <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: I wanted to give you a heads up

Peggy sent me a copy of the letter sent by Senators Hutto, Nicholson, and McElveen (see attached).  She 
acknowledged receipt, but does not plan to send them a response until we receive an official response to 
our waiver request.  I believe Barbara has spoken with the Governor’s office.
 
Amber Gillum, Deputy State Director
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate 
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-------- Original Message --------
 
Subject: I wanted to give you a heads up
 
From: Sue Berkowitz <SBerk@scjustice.org>
 
To: "Gillum, Amber" <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
 
CC:

The Senators want you guys to keep E&T and sent a letter notifying FNS that they think it 
should stay with you.   Didn’t want to blind side you.  I also am putting together a training on 
ABAWDS.  Going to try and do a webinar for folks
 
Sue Berkowitz
Director
SC Appleseed Legal Justice Center
(803)779-1113 ext 101
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